
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council meeting of 1 March 2007 

3. NEW BRIGHTON FORESHORE - PADDLING POOL SHELTER 
 
 A memorandum was received from the Senior Contract Manager (Parks) in response to the removal of 

the paddling pool shelter on the beach front in New Brighton. 
 
 The Board decided to request that the Transport and Greenspace Manager investigate the 

reactivation of the New Brighton Beach Park Plan for this area, highlighting that it is a health and safety 
issue, and to consider a substitution to rectify the matter urgently and to report back to the Board in 
April 2007. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


